
From:  Chris Herriott 
To:  Clerks Richmondhill  
Copy:  Karen Cilevitz; Joe DiPaola 
Sent:  Sat 5/25/2019 9:04 PM 
Subject: Tue May 28 meeting Agenda item 14.4  

I am emailing to state that I am not in favour of the following motion! 

14.4 

Deputy Mayor/Regional and Local Councillor Perrelli - Committee of the Whole Chair 

• Whereas the Mayor chairs all Council meetings; 

Whereas maintaining consistency during Committee of the Whole meetings would have 
the same beneficial effect as it does in Council meetings for both staff and residents; 

Whereas every Councillor has a different approach to chairing meetings; 

Whereas many Councillors have expressed that they do not wish to continue the 
custom of rotating Committee of the Whole Chairs; 

Whereas many Councillors have expressed that they do not wish to take a turn Chairing 
the Committee of the Whole; 

Whereas many Councillors have expressed their outmost confidence in the manner 
which Councillor Beros Chairs the Committee of the Whole meetings; 

Whereas establishing one Chair for rest of the term would increase efficiency and 
productivity. 

Now Therefore Be It Resolved that Councillor Greg Beros be appointed as the Chair for 
the Committee of the Whole for the rest of this term. 

Be It Further Resolved that Deputy Mayor/Regional and Local Councillor DiPaola be 
appointed as the Vice-Chair for the Committee of the Whole for the rest of this term 

Respectfully submitted, 

Chris Herriott 

3 Sanderson Crescent  

Richmond Hill ON 


